Government Aizawl North College
Department of Economics

Report on Parents-Teachers-Students of 1st Semester
Dated: 23rd September, 2021

Chairperson: Asst. Prof. Lianchhungi. The meeting was opened at 8:00 pm by Asst. Prof. Lianchhungi through Google Meet platform. The chairperson introduces the facilities and welcomed each participants. She highlighted the purpose of the meeting which is to improve the coordination among the parents, teachers and students of Economics Department. The mode of teaching and syllabus covered were also made known to the attendees.
Speech: Asst. Prof. Sangthuamluaia. The speaker did a rundown on the academic structure of the Under Graduate course – the semester system, modes of examination and its evaluation. He reminded the students on the conutinuity or accumulation of marks from 1st semester to 6th semester and encourages them to pursue their studies without slacking. The speaker also addresses the importance of honesty and dedication amidst the hectic system of online classes. He iterated the openess of faculties to problems and doubts of the students and encourages them to approach their teachers if need be.
Speech from parents Mr. RC Ralte, Mr. Lalrohlua Varte and others made statements on their Ward’s progress. They showed gratitude to the faculty for their teachings and for conducting the meeting. Mr. RC Ralte invited the cooperation of the faculties in fair practices during exams and to advice the students on the matter. The parents had various enquiries on the internal marks and exam system, enquiries on how classes will be resumed once the pandemic dies down. These enquiries were duly answered by the facilities.
Speech from faculties. Prof. R. Lalnuntluanga address the attendees of the meeting on behalf of the department of Economics. He encourages the students to start on the right foot of their Under Graduate course and reminded them that they have a full three years ahead of them to make the best of their BA course. He iterated the open arms of the facility to the problems of the students.
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30pm by Asst. Prof. Lianchhungi 
